»_San Bernardino County
 Superintendent of Schools

B der%svtorming lives through education

Dear District/Site History/ELA Supporters,

We are offering a series of FREE virtual trainings for 4th — 12th grade
teachers to support history/ELA in our county. This professional
development opportunity, designed by and for teachers, will assisteducators
in enhancingdaily instruction utilizing History Day resources and materials.

In the envelope you will find a flyer for the virtual sessions "Make History in
the Classroom” and registration forms for each session. Please share this
valuable professional development! Be sure to postand share the flyers with
teachers in grades 4-12 involved in teaching history and language arts.

Thank you!
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Please scan QR for the
recording of the first session.
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studentevents@sbcss.net

Saturday, March 1



